
 

 

Subject: Bid evaluation RFQ015443, Surveillance Lab GC System 

I have reviewed the bid that was submitted for the Surveillance Lab GC System and 

recommend that the bid be awarded to Agilent Technologies. 

The Bid was the only bid received and meets all of the specs and is the lowest bid. The 

amount is $65,993.75. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted, 

Melodi Clark  

Wastewater Chemist III 

Surveillance Laboratory 


